River Planning Grant RP-234-13
Implementing the Action Plan for the Friends of Hika Bay

Invasive Species

One of the priorities of the 5-year Action Plan for the Friends of Hika Bay is the
identification and removal of invasive species.

Volunteers have worked at three locations during the cycle of this River Planning Grant.
The Friends of Hika Bay Steering Committee and Tom Ward, AIS Coordinator for
Manitowoc County give guidance for the work plan.

Volunteers are able to record their hours via www.hika-bay.org. Below is the page that
volunteers log onto. The attached spreadsheet is a log of these hours.

Welcome to the Friends of Hika-Bay Volunteer Site.

Please enter your time and activity.
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Hika Park

Friends of Hika Bay have adopted Hika Park and will continue to work with the Village
of Cleveland to develop a framework for tying together a comprehensive approach to
restoring the abandoned millpond and enhancing Hika Park. This project has restored
2,000 feet of Centerville Creek to just beyond the confluence of the South and North
Branch of Centerville Creek by removing the sediment and creating a gradient to restore



flow. The project is now 90% complete with additional invasive species removal and
native landscaping planned for 2014.

Point and Fischer Creek Parks

We have mapped invasive species in Point Creek Conservation Area and Fischer Creek
Park and begun removing invasive species that are located there. Permission was granted
by the Manitowoc County Parks Department.

Phragmites

Intentions are to create an inventory of invasive species in the watersheds in southern
Manitowoc County that feed Lake Michigan. We using GPS coordinates and mapping to
enhance the knowledge of these areas. We plan to collectively pool resources to
professionally treat mapped areas. With the proper tools in place, we will be able to keep
an ongoing log of the treatments for future reference.



